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June 9, 2025 

Re: Revised Cell Phone Policy 

Dear Greenport Families, 

We invite you to join us for an important informational meeting regarding the district’s revised cell 
phone policy on Wednesday, June 18, at 6:00 PM in the High School Auditorium. 

As of May 6, New York State has enacted legislation requiring all public schools to enforce a 
bell-to-bell ban on smartphones and other technology such as smart watches and AirPods. during 
the school day. In response, our administration is working closely with faculty and staff to develop a 
policy that aligns with these new state guidelines for the 2025–2026 school year. 

This meeting will provide an opportunity to learn more about the upcoming policy changes, ask 
questions, and share your feedback. 

We value your input and look forward to seeing you there. 

Sincerely, 

 

​
 Gary Kalish​
 Secondary Principal 

 
 
 
 


